
 
 

 
 
 

February 28, 2017 

 
To all Local Spiritual Assemblies 

and registered Bahá’í groups 

 
Dear Bahá’í Friends, 

 
We greet you on behalf of the National Spiritual Assembly as we provide you 

with information to assist you in preparing for the election or re-election of your 

Local Spiritual Assembly this Ridván. For those that receive this letter 

electronically, you will find all the necessary forms and documents online in the 

following ways: 

 
• eMembership2 at https://emem.usbnc.org (click on “Support 

Documents” and “Printable Forms” in the “Elections” drop-down 

menu); or 

• https://elections.bahai.us (log-in is required); or 

• Member services website at  http://american.bahai.us/ (click on 

“Ridván Election Materials” in the Resources menu) 

 
For those Assemblies or groups for which we have no email address on file, a 

hard copy of all election materials will be sent to your Assembly’s or group’s 

mailing address. 

 
With loving Bahá’í greetings, 

 
Office of the Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


